
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Lincoln will hold a 
PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. at City Hall, Third 
Floor Meeting Room, located at 600 Sixth Street, Lincoln, California. The meeting 
can also be joined from your computer, tablet or smartphone for a Zoom webinar. 
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_3SxlmR1LSi-7MFTBO5smaQ  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the webinar. 
 
The purpose of this Public Hearing will be to take public testimony concerning the 
intention of the levy and collection of assessments for the Lighting and 
Landscaping Benefit Assessment District Number 1 (“District”) for the Fiscal Year 
2022/23.  Proposed assessments are outlined in the Engineer’s Annual Levy 
Report on file at the Development Services Department, 600 Sixth Street, Lincoln, 
CA, 95648 which details the annual assessments. 
 
The assessments collected through the District provide funding for maintenance 
and operations of parks, open space areas, landscaping and lighting 
improvements, traffic signals and associated appurtenant facilities located within 
the City of Lincoln. 
 
Any interested person may file a written protest with the City Clerk prior to the 
conclusion of the Public Hearing, or, having previously filed a protest, may file a 
written withdrawal of that protest.  A written protest shall state all grounds of 
objection and a protest by a property owner shall contain a description sufficient to 
identify the property owned by such property owner.  At the Public Hearing, all 
interested persons shall be afforded the opportunity to hear and be heard. 
 
The location of the Public Hearing is fully accessible to mobility impaired 
individuals.  In compliance with the American’s with Disabilities Act, the City of 
Lincoln encourages those persons with disabilities to participate fully in the Public 
Hearing process, please contact our office at (916) 434-2490 prior to the Public 
Hearing, so that we may accommodate you. 
 
 
GWEN SCANLON 
CITY CLERK 
 
Date:  June 2, 2022 
Publish: June 9, 2022   
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